Gould Sign Agreement With AG Publicity
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Eiting young family group, the Goulds, is excited to announce that they have signed a
publicity agreement with AG Publicity of Nashville, TN.

The Gospel singing group has made great strides efforts to share the Good News with the
talents God has given them. Recently singing on the main stage at the National Quart
Convention as well as performing at Silver Dollar City has brought their name into the national
light.

Deon Unthank of AG Publicity said “We see some real potential in the Goulds and believe that
with a little exposure they will expand their boundaries and reach many more people with the
Gospel message.”

“We are excited to be a part of the AG Publicity family” stated Tim Gould, and continued
“We appreciate the confidence and faith that AG Publicity has expressed to us about our ability
to share the the Gospel Message”.

You can find out more information about the Goulds at http://www.thegouldfamily.org or https:

/lwww.facebook.com/thegouldfamily

You can reach the Gould Family at gouldsmusic@gmail.com .
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